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Parents: 
 
 

 Flu shots for students and families will be available at CIS on October 4th.  
Albertsons Pharmacy will be here at 10:00 am.  The consent forms, with 
insurance information, must be turned in to the front desk by Monday 
September 30th.   

 

 The PYP field trip is October 1st leaving at 9:00 am to Rancho de las 
Golondrinas.  Please send children with a sack lunch and disposable water 
bottle.  CIS dress is required and walking shoes.   

 

 The CIS balloon launch will be October 4th @ 6:30 am.  Parents must 
accompany their children. 

 

 Fall break is October 10th and 11th.  There will be no school that Thursday and 
Friday. 

 

 Student led conferences will be on October 31st and November 1st.  There will 
be no school those days, just parent conferences. 

 

 Please look below, in the CIS Foundation section, for information about our 
Family Dance fundraiser. 
 

 The first nine week grading period will end on October 9th and report cards 
will be handed out on October 14th. 
 

 Check out the flyer for the Disney Academy Fundraiser below. 
 

 
 
 

 



 

 
 

Club: 2:30-4:30 (Meets in PTLW Room)  
Flag Football: 6th-8th grades from 4:00-6:00 pm (Contact Kim Romero, Sports Director for further  

Tuesday August 20th  
Archery: 1st-3rd grade from 2:30-3:30 pm in the MPR 

MYP STUDENT LEAD CONFERENCES  

Oct 30th, Oct 31st, Nov 1 

 Dear Families,  

 Your children will be showcasing their schoolwork and discussing educational goals with you through a 
new format called Student-Led Conferences. During Parent-Teacher Conferences, students will lead the 
discussion with you about their schoolwork, while Leaders in Training teachers will help direct 
conversations and answer questions you may have. They will be scheduling conferences individually with 
parents after fall break. We have several goals for holding conferences using this format:  

         For parents – we hope that you will get to see rather than simply being told about your    
child’s progress.  

        For students – we hope students will take more responsibility for their learning.  

        For LIT teachers – we hope to have more meaningful and impactful exchanges with parents as 
we are mentoring your students.  

  

For all – we’d like to maximize our time together and create ways to partner with one another to support 
your student success. We are excited to share your student’s work with you.  

If you have any questions pertaining to this conference format please email me. 

  

Sheley Wimmer 

MYP Coordinator  

sday August 21st 
Half Day: Release at 1:30 
Permaculture: Movie Day  
Flag Football: 6th-8th grades from 4:00-6:00 pm (Contact Kim Romero, Sports   



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

CIS Foundation 

Our foundation is the group that helps the school by raising money for our Capital needs. 

(building) 

 

We need new members!  If you want to really help CIS, please consider joining the CIS 

Foundation



 


